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Brief Description: Changing provisions relating to actions against
health care providers.

SB 6704 - DIGEST

Finds that the unavailability or unaffordability of
malpractice insurance has caused hardship to health care providers.

Finds that this hardship has the potential to result in
impaired access to critical health care services, especially in
high risk areas of practice, for Washington state citizens.

Finds that factors contributing to increasing malpractice
insurance rates and restrictions in coverage are numerous and
complex. No single solution can address these multiple factors,
but changes in the civil liability system can significantly address
some of these factors.

Declares an intent to improve the performance of the civil
liability system with respect to the process by which actions
alleging negligence by a health care provider are processed and
resolved. These changes are designed to ensure that the legal
system functions as fairly as possible and that it appropriately
addresses concerns that a bad outcome is too often considered the
equivalent of malpractice.


